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Department of Labor and Workforce Development 

1 John Fitch Plaza 

P.O. Box 110 

Trenton, NJ 08625-0110 

 

Re: Pathways to Recovery Initiative  

Dear Selection Committee,  

I am pleased to offer this letter of support for the Jewish Family Service (JFS) of Atlantic & Cape May 

Counties, and its partners, for a grant from the Opioid Recovery Employment Program’s Pathways to 

Recovery Initiative.  

The Greater Atlantic City Chamber is a 105-year-old institution. Our mission is to foster a favorable 

business environment by delivering meaningful services to our members resulting in a positive impact to 

the community in Atlantic County.  

The Chamber has an excellent working relationship with the Atlantic County Workforce Development 

Board. It was through this relationship that we learned of the Pathways to Recovery Initiative. With our 

strong presence in the community, we understand the impact of the opioid crisis on Atlantic County, 

including residents, family members, and employers.  

We look forward to supporting the efforts of JFS and its partners in the following ways:  

• Sharing open positions. 

• Interviewing qualified candidates. 

• Providing feedback on training provided to Pathways to Recovery Initiative participants.  

• Supporting the efforts of Pathways to Recovery Initiative partners in making this project a 

success.  

 

Thank you for your consideration.  

 

Sincerely,  

 
Joseph D. Kelly 

President, Greater Atlantic City Chamber 


